
ISSUES AND PROGRAMS LIST 

KKOR AM, Astoria, Oregon 

2ND Quarter 2023 

There follows a listing of some of the significant issues responded to by KKOR AM, Astoria, Oregon along with 

the most significant programming treatment of those issues for the April 1, 2023 to  June 30, 2023 quarter.  

The listing is by no means exhaustive.  The order in which the issues appear does not reflect any priority or 

significance 

 

ISSUE PROGRAM DATE TIME LENGTH DESCRIPTION 

TRANSPORTATION COASTWEEK 
Public Affairs 
Program 

04/09/23 5:06 AM 9 MIN interview with 
State Senator Jeff 
Wilson regarding 
the current 
session of the 
Washington 
legislature with a 
discussion of the 
transport budget 

ASSAULT 
WEAPONS BAN 

Coast week 
public affairs 
program 

04/16/23 5:06 AM 20 MIN Program details 
impact of 
Washington State 
bill that would ban 
30 specific semi-
automatic 
weapons and high 
capacity 
magazines. 

WASHINGTON 
SESSION ENDS 

Coast week 
public affairs 
program 

04/23/23 5:06 AM 25 min  
Interview with 
Washington state 
senator Jeff 
Wilson talking 
about the end of 
the 2023 
legislative session 

 

 



GOVERNMENT ETHICS 
INVESTIGATION 

Coast Week 
Public Affairs 
Program 

05/07/23 5:05 AM 22 min 
 
 
 
 

Program details 
coverage of 
investigation into 
the dealings of 
Oregon Secretary 
of State Shemia 
Fagan and the 
resulting 
investigation order 
by the Governor 

HOSPITAL EXPANSION 
PROJECT 

Coast Week 
Public Affairs 
program 

06/04/23 5:06 AM 25 MIN Interview with 
CMH CEO Erik 
Thorsen regarding 
hospital expansion 
plans 

STATE GOVERNMENT 
NEW LAWS 

Coast week 
Public Affairs 

06/11/23 5:06 AM 24 MIN Interview with 
State Senator Jeff 
Wilson reviewing 
new laws taking 
effect next month 
in Washington 
State 

CHILDRENS HEALTH Coast week 
Public Affairs 

06/18/23 5:06 AM 20 MIN Interview: Jeanette 
Schacter medical 
group operations 
CMH regarding 
changes to 
pediatric services 
and clinic move 

WILDFIRE DANGER Coast week 
Public Affairs 

06/25/23 5:06 AM 24 MIN Local officials 
warning the public 
about increased 
risk of wildfires in 
NW Oregon and 
Southwest 
Washington. In a 
series of interviews 
with ODF and local 
fire departments. 

      

      
      

 


